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Mountain View Middle School

129 West 2nd Street,  P.O. Box 130

Mountain View, WY 82939

Lane Stratton, Principal

(307) 782-3377, ext. 6202
strattonl@uinta4.com
	


September 4, 2013
Dear 7th grade Parents/Guardians:

It’s good to be back for another year.  I’m looking forward to meeting the 7th graders and spending the next couple of years with them in science class.  Below is a short list of important things you should be aware of that will impact your student’s success in science. There are only 3 simple requirements in this classroom:  

1. Be Safe.  Students are expected to walk while in this room, not throw anything and clean up after themselves.  Since this is a science class however, there will be separate expectations for lab safety and behavior that we will go over in class.

2. Be Respectful.  At no time will I accept one student picking at or insulting another student or me.  Everyone is free to add appropriately to the discussion. No one should touch things that don’t belong to them.  No warnings will be given when it comes to this, and students can expect action starting with their first offense.  The consequences will depend on the nature of the situation.

3. Be Responsible.  

a. Students will need to have their science folder and something to write with every day.  Their vocabulary list, notes, assignments and other handouts should be kept in the folder, so each person will always have everything he/she needs.

b. Since we grade most assignments in class and use them for review, late work is not accepted.  Makeup work needs to be done quickly.  Once a chapter has ended, work relating to it will not be accepted anymore.  Students missing class for school activities are responsible for any assignment given the day of the absence and will need to be done in time for the next class period. 

c. Grades will be earned through vocabulary quizzes, worksheets, projects/labs and various types of tests and assessments.  The tests will pull harder on a student’s overall grade, therefore a student failing a test will not have an A in this class. There is a process for re-taking a test that requires the student to come in with me to study, along with a few other steps.  THE TEST RETAKE IS NOT THE SAME TEST AS THE FIRST ONE.

d. There are a few things your student needs for this class because we do a lot of projects.  Things that they will use often and it’s expected they will have are: a red pen, colored pencils, markers, scissors, glue sticks, highlighters.

I hope these guidelines help you understand what is expected this year so we can avoid problems as the year goes on.  Our in-class discussions went into greater detail about these topics.  Please feel free to contact me with question.  My e-mail address is williamsonk@uinta4.com.  My school phone number is 782-6338 ext 6240. I’m looking forward to a great year.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Williamson

Student Name: ____________________________

Parent Signature: _____________________________________ (Please return this entire letter and I’ll make you a copy.)
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The State of Wyoming has established a scholarship program that rewards eligible Wyoming students with scholarship money to attend the University of Wyoming or a Wyoming community college. The program provides merit and need-based awards to eligible students. For more information contact Mountain View High School 782-6340.
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